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Morgan, Jackson

From: sackie phito< I
Sent: 16 June 2024 21:58

To: Planning Policy Consultations

Subject: City Plan 2040 is "unsound"

Categories: CONFIRMED

You don't often get email from_. Learn why this is important

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

Dear Sir Madam

| write to object to the City plan 2040 believing it to be unsound. With particular regard to Bevis marks,
the planners propose to protect the "immediate setting" of the Synagogue, but this is wholly inadequate
given the "immediate setting" does not cover the 31 Bury St proposed development site (just 25m away),
and effectively pays no regard to the important sky view above the Synagogue.

The Synagogue is denied the level of protection afforded to The Monument, where views out and in are
given protection.

The Synagogue is included within the Tall Buildings Area, without proper protection.
| wholly object to this unsound development plan. Please keep me updated as decisions are made.

Best wishes, Jackie





